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Even More Ease in Digital Services for HSBC Indonesia Corporate Customers 
The payment portal launched last year1 is now more integrated 

 

Jakarta, 19 April 2021 - PT Bank HSBC Indonesia (HSBC Indonesia) introduced further development in 
the Digital Accounts Receivables Tool (DART) platform integrated with the leading payment aggregator.  
 
This platform will allow corporate customers to switch their manual invoice reconciliation process into 
electronic by directly integrating with a payment portal that supports various payment methods and 
online payment channels. 
 
François de Maricourt, President Director of PT Bank HSBC Indonesia said, "HSBC is committed to 
strengthen digital platforms that enables our customers to automate and increase efficiency in their 
operations. The improvement in DART is another important milestone in our digital priorities.” 
 
Herani Hermawan, Head of Global Liquidity and Cash Management (GLCM) of PT Bank HSBC Indonesia 
said, "We understand the increasing needs of customers for process automation and digitization to 
support their operational efficiency. We therefore are continuously improving our digital services. By 
integrating DART with a payment portal, we can help customers reduce operational risk and streamline 
cash flow, so they are able to focus on developing their business. " 
 
DART platform is accessible via the web and android application. 
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About PT Bank HSBC Indonesia 
 
HSBC has operated in Indonesia since 1884 and now the Bank serves its customer throughout Indonesia. Today PT Bank HSBC Indonesia is 
a member of HSBC Group, offering services in Commercial Banking and Global Banking for Corporate and Institutional Banking, Global 
Markets for treasury capital Markets as well as Wealth and Personal Banking.  
 
 
 
Kontak media:  
 
Ariavita Purnamasari  ariavita.purnamasari@hsbc.co.id  
Alina Pranoto   alinasukmayanipranoto@hsbc.co.id 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                           
1 Refer to our media release on 8 September 
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